

303

Albany, N.Y. December tenth, 1913

Mr. Cass B. Pease,

Chilson,

N.Y.

Dear Mr. Pease,

I have your letter of the fifth inst., and suppose you have the copy of Mr. Wickes' letter which I sent you a few days ago. It seems to me advisable to wait a further reply from Mr. Wickes before doing anything definite. Our action must depend largely on Mr. Newton's state of mind.

I saw Mr. McKim of the State Conservation Commission this morning. He stated that Mr. Ferris called on him recently and from his conversation Mr. McKim thinks that the matter can be adjusted amicable.

I will write you further as soon as anything turns up.

Truly yours,

ML:WAK.